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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We are excited to announce that we will be celebrating World Book Day on 

Thursday 6th March! This day will be used to celebrate books and promote a 

love of reading for all children! 

 

For the day, please could your child come dressed in non-uniform (comfy 

clothes!) and bring in their favourite book. 

 

 We will be sharing this book in our classes and completing different reading 

activities throughout the day. The children will have opportunities to explore 

new exciting stories and share what they have read! 

 

To continue this love of reading, there will also be a scholastic book fair where 

the children will have an opportunity to buy exciting new books! Each book 

which is bought helps to raise money for us to buy new books for our school. 

The book fair will be held from Tuesday 11th March to Monday 18th March at 

the end of the school day at both sites. All families from the Clarendon 

Federation are invited to the book fair and we look forward to seeing you 

there! 

 

Happy reading! 

 

Clarendon Federation  
 


